UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI

INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

5544

March 9, 1942

Dr. Forrest C. Alben
Basketball and Baseball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog":

Thanks for your letter. I will stand by to hear from you about the baseball.

Our last baseball game is May 15 and 16 and would like to move your game up to the 19th, 20th, 21st, 22nd, or 23rd if agreeable to you, whichever suits you best.

April 24 and 25 at Lawrence is satisfactory.

Please let me hear from you by return mail.

Sincerely

Don Faurot

Chairman & Football Coach

df/mvd